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Homicide Investigation 
 

On Saturday, May 14, 2022, at about 1741 hours, officers responded to the 000 block 
of “U” Avenue to investigate a report of a person who had been shot.  After arriving on 
scene, officers located a male who had sustained multiple life-threatening gunshot 
wounds.  Officers gave emergency first aid to the victim.  Medics arrived and the 
victim was immediately taken to a local trauma center where he died at the hospital.  
The victim has been identified as Caleb Darryl Stacy, 29-year-old San Diego resident. 
 
NCPD detectives responded to the scene and took over the investigation.  There is no 
suspect information available at this time.  The National City Police Department is 
asking for assistance from the public.  Anyone who may have information related to 
this incident is encouraged to call the National City Investigations Division at 
619.336.4457.  If you wish to remain anonymous, please call San Diego Crime 
Stoppers at 888.580.8477 
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